
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

       June 27, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

On June 20, 2019, we received your FOIL request for records of the Compensation Committee.   

 

The New York State Assembly did not take possession of any Compensation Committee records 

and is not involved in the Committee’s website in any way. Therefore, there are no responsive 

records for your request. 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know. 

 

       Sincerely, 

       Robin L. Marilla    
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